
 

TERM 4 2022 

19 October 

HPV 1:30pm 

24 October 

Labour Day      

(NO School) 

26 October 

Yr7—Yr8 Triathlon         

(Events Centre 

Frankton) 

27 October 

Shake Out Day 

BOT Meeting 

Dates 

27 October 

22 November 

13 December 

7 November 

Science Roadshow 

(Yr4– Yr8) 

15 November 

Wakatipu Zone 

Triathlon            

(Pp 17 November) 

20 November 

Art on the Green 

15 December 

End of Year         

Prizegiving 

Term 4 End 

16 December 
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It was great to see everyone so enthusiastic to be back at school   
yesterday after the school holidays. It is going to be a short and busy 
term in the lead up to Christmas. Thank you to Zenzi and Ari for 
feeding the chickens over the holidays. We appreciated it a lot. 
 

Please return the Portfolio books that were sent home at the end of 
last term to the classroom teachers as soon as possible. 
 

We are sending home Calendar Art order forms today. If you would 
like to order anything from it, please have the order forms back at 
school by Tuesday 25 October so that we can get these sent away 
promptly. 
 

On Thursday 27 October it is the New Zealand Shake Out Day. We 
will be having an earthquake drill and going for a hikoi to the Bible 
at 1:30pm. This is where we evacuate to in the event of a long, 
strong earthquake. 
 

On Wednesday 26 October several of our Year 5 - Year 8 children  
are entering the Small Schools Triathlon at the Event Centre in        
Frankton. Thank you to those parents who have already responded 
to the e-mail sent out yesterday regarding transport. As soon as we 
have a reply from everyone, we will continue with finalising the 
transport arrangements. 
 

On Monday 7 November, our Year 4 - Year 8 students will be        
attending the Science Roadshow in Queenstown. This is another 
event where we will require parent help to transport and attend with 
us. An email will be sent out next week detailing the arrangements. 

 
 
Student of the Week 

 
Paula, Kelly, Roshell and Gorettie 



The Singers Workshop NZ are starting up a Children's Choir - just in time for Christmas! 

Does your child love to sing or do you know of a child who loves to sing?  
The Wakatipu Children's Choir will be a starting up this term and carry on into the coming 

year, because it is our aim to GET THEM SINGING!   
  

Being part of a choir builds their confidence with singing and will enable them to develop 
an ear for harmony and pitch. 

Cost - $50 
  

MONDAYS 4-5PM AT TE ATAMIRA 
  

STARTS MONDAY 24 OCTOBER 
DART HOUSE, REMARKABLES PARK 

  
We will be featuring in the upcoming Lakes District Chirstmas Spectacular -                                      

“The !2 Bells of Christmas”. 

REGISTER HERE            https://www.thesingersworkshopnz.com/



 Term 4 2022 

 

 

KIA ORA 
 

Term 4 year 7&8 night activities are 
now live on our website.  

 
Sign up quickly to avoid missing 

out on these epic activities.  

 

View this email in your browser  

https://mailchi.mp/edacec58b68c/march-newsletter-12149477?e=5782ec8f00

